
Brandon Bates Administrative Report 

 

Date: 1/14/20 

 
- The end of the first semester is January 17h. Exams will be on January 

16th and 17th.  Wish our students luck as they strive to finish up this first 

semester on a strong note. 

 

- The PSAT results arrived right after Christmas Break.  The teachers and I 

will be using this data to help plan instruction for the next three months 

leading up to the S.A.T. test date.  This data will also allow for more 

individualized interventions through our lab classes and potentially 

MAVA.   

 

- Dollars for Scholars have been continuing their fundraising through their 

“half-court shot for a pop” promotion.  Try your luck at the next 

basketball game to see if you can sink a half court shot!  

 

- The Winterfest dance will be held January 25th.  The Winterfest game 

will be Friday, January 24th.   

 

- Jessica Hopper was chosen as the Golden Apple Award Winner for the 

month.  She has done an amazing job revamping the library and has 

been awesome keeping our Social Media up to date with the latest 

happenings here at school.  

 

- Don Traviss will be starting with us full time on January 21st.  He came in 

last Friday to get acclimated and start meeting the staff and students. 

 

- As part of our MTSS process, the High School teachers will be 

conducting exam study sessions at various dates and times before and 

after school.  Your student’s teachers will be posting in their classroom 

when they will be offering the sessions.    


